
Dear Sirs, 

  

We received the following notification: 

"Please correct the attestation for US Agent for Service of Process to include the FRN 

of the US agent" For FCC ID: 2BCS-ST-ULTRA 

  

We would like to inform you that the agent for service of process "Leo Kepple Borba" 

doesn´t have FRN number. This is because the FRN number of the agent is not set on 

the letter. 

  

According to KDB 986446, Q&A 18, it says: 

"Is the agent for service of process required to have an FRN? If the agent for service of 

process  

does business with the FCC, it should have an FRN, and that FRN is required to be 

included on the attachment/certification letter designating the agent for service of 

process. If the agent for service of process does no business with the FCC other than 

being designated as an U.S agent for service of process, a separate FRN is not required; 

in such case, only the grantee’s FRN is required to be included on the 

attachment/certification letter designating the U.S. agent for service of process." 

  

After our explanation, could you please confirm if everything is ok? 

  

Don´t hesitate to contact us. 

Best regards. 

 


